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Subject: Re: Fwd: RE: Need Your Written Permission
From: Susan Elizabeth Wright <swright8@emich.edu>
Date: Tue, 09 Oct 2007 17:11:50 -0400
To: Kyung-Hee Kim <kkim7@emich.edu>

Dr. Kim,
Yes, of course, you may use my papers for your website.
I enjoyed talking to your students.
Thanks for inviting me.  I highly respect you and consider the 
invitation an honor.
Sue

----- Original Message -----
From: Kyung-Hee Kim <kkim7@emich.edu>
Date: Tuesday, October 9, 2007 9:44 am
Subject: Fwd: RE: Need Your Written Permission
To: swright8@emich.edu

I made a mistake again.
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